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We made it safely to the DR on July 25,
and we are thankful for an uneventful trip
and being able to get everything in order.
We jumped right back into the church
services and the various outreaches. We
are praising the Lord for many first time
visitors as well as numerical growth in the
church. During August, we held our third
VBS here in Barahona. We had a good
group of kids as well as fifteen workers
from the church who jumped in and
helped us in so many ways. The kids
enjoyed all of the activities as well as
studying the armor of God in Ephesians 6.
Last week, we renewed our visas  for
another year, and we updated our
identification cards. While we were in the
capitol, we started the process for the
registration and incorporation of the
church. Please pray as this will aid the
church in many financial and legal ways
as well as for a smooth process in
finishing everything. 
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We have been looking at different
properties during the last few weeks, and
we are praying about  purchasing a place
for the future home of the church. During
September, we will begin our youth and
adult English classes for the semester.
Pray for this outreach as we have a chance
to share God’s Word, to connect with
many people, and to give back to our
community. We are making plans to
restart other church ministries  such as
ladies’ and youth meetings in the coming
months. Also, we are asking God to bless
during this new school year for Landon
and Elena. Landon started fifth grade and
Elena started third grade in the last few
days of August. We would like to close by
asking you to pray also for the ministry
here in Barahona. We are fighting a
spiritual warfare, but we know that God is
able to break down the barriers and reach
the hearts of the people.

In Christ,
The Germanos


